
From:   
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 1:38 PM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us>; Jenquail designq  
Subject: Re: [EXT] FW: EL24-020 Proposed South Deuel Wind Project | Notice of Opposition 
  

Public Utilities Commission, 

Please receive this as our official notice of opposition to the South Deuel Wind Project, 
EL24-020 a project of Deuel Harvest Wind Energy South LLC. We reside within the project 
boundaries but are not a project participant. 

We are concerned the construction of these wind towers will drastically decrease our 
property value as well as our quality of life. The towers destroy the beauty of the landscape, 
create noise pollution and have the potential of causing shadow and flicker. The impacts of 
shadow and flicker can dramatically impact the comfort of our home  -causing lifestyle 
changes, increased expenses to block/cover windows - as well as how we utilize our outdoor 
property.  

Additionally, we are concerned with how the wind towers affect wildlife, disrupting their 
nesting, flight and migration patterns. In turn this affects wildlife hunting opportunities and 
potentially ends generational traditions of hunting and enjoying the outdoors.  

Finally, we are also concerned about the community conflict projects like this can cause, 
dividing neighbors. 

Again, please consider this our official notice of opposition to South Deuel Wind, a project of 
Deuel Harvest Wind Energy South LLC. 

Sincerely, 

Tony Quail and Jennifer Quail 

 

Brandt, SD 57218 

 Tony 

 Jennifer 

 




